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UKS2 Teachers/Teaching Partners: 
Mr. Jennings Class 5 Teacher 
Mrs Marston Class 5/6 Teacher 
Miss. Brownley Class 6 Teacher 
Mrs. Smith UKS2 Teaching Partner 

Homework Subject:  
Purplemash 
Spellings 
Writing Task 

Date:  
8.10.20 

 

This Week: 
We have: 

 Fiddled with factors 
 Investigated area 
 Multiplied by 1 and 2 digit numbers in a variety of ways 
 Coded a lunar habitat 
 Purplemash Touch Typed 
 Created a poetry word bank using adjectives, adverbs, verbs, prepositions, similes etc 
 Studied the earth from space using aerial photos 
 Analysed and measured the planets 
 Filled in an application form to be an astronaut 
 Quick quizzed 
 SpaG-ed and much more! 

We have also started the PTA Christmas cards. I have been very impressed by the way that the 
children have linked their artwork to our school ethos and values.  
Plus – I ran the Virtual London Marathon on Sunday, successfully raising money for the PSP 
Association to help fund more research into Progressive Supranuclear Palsy. This is the horrific, 
incurable illness my mum died with. 
 
Homework:  

 
 
Please can you make sure that you keep up to date with your reading – the target is 6 books a 
term.  Don’t forget to enter these into your planner/diary. Please can you make sure that you 
have your diary in school every day each week so that we can write down what we have done 
each day and also use as reference resource. 
Weekly and General Reminders: 
PE is on Thursday….Please bring a spare pair of shoes to change into. 
Homework due in – 15th October 

Thank you for helping your child with their work. Please let us know if for any reason they were not able to complete 
it. We are available for you if you have any queries after school or by prior appointment at a mutually convenient time. 
If you have concerns about your child’s well being (e.g. you feel they are being bothered or bullied by another child), 
please contact me or Mr Tomlinson immediately. Whatever the seriousness of the circumstances we want to ensure 
that your child remains happy and able to achieve their best. 


